
Hello, 

I have recently become aware that the Canadian Securities Administrators 

(“CSA”) have proposed a number of changes to current securities policies 

nad regulations, specifically that detailed financial information will be 

required to be submitted for those investing in exempt market securities. 

As a Canadian investor interested in liberty and freedom, I would like to 

voice my disagreement with these proposed changes. I request that you do 

your part to ensure this legislation is not passed. 

Thank you, 


